
From:  Roberto Puebla 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Copy:  David West 
Sent:  Mon 5/27/2019 1:53 PM 
Subject: Single Plastic use  

Good afternoon,   

I would like to express my support for David's motion to reduce single plastic use in 
Richmond Hill.  This is a very important issue and, as a long time RH resident,  I would 
participate as a speaking delegate.   

I have communicated to David in multiple occasions on how GTA and RH have a great 
opportunity to reduce plastic pollution and to catch up with the rest of the world ( see 
article on Africa below).    We need to take immediate action as a community.   

 Thank you  David  

Roberto Puebla  

11 Espby Ct. RH 

 
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136 

 

World Economic Forum on LinkedIn: 

"Cleaning up the continent. 📕 Read 

more: https://wef.ch/30GfSMy 

#environment #pollution #africa" 
May 27, 2019: World Economic Forum posted on LinkedIn 

www.linkedin.com 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136
http://www.linkedin.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6538772738973147136

